Miss Marilyn Edwards, 25th June, 1970.
The Publishers Association,

19, Bedford Square,

London, W.C. 1,

Dear Marilyn,

As you were away, Mr. Murphy asked tne to
arrange a meeting of the Booker Prize Committee in
early July. The date most suitable to everyone was
Monday 6th July and T have therefore booked our
Conference Room for that day for a lunch at 12,.45.p.m.
I hope this is suitable for you too.

The other people coming are Messrs. Longman,
Maschler, Baines, Goff, Lord Hardinge and of course
Mr. Murphy.

Hope you had a good holiday,
With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Jasmine Tarry.



